

October 6, 2014

Waste Management Mr. Joe Jaynes 520 E. Corporate Dr., Suite 100 Lewisville, Texas 75057

Dear Mr. Jaynes,

On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council, I want to thank you and Waste Management for sponsoring the 2014 Bloomin' Bluegrass and Christmas in the Branch events. Waste Management has been a great sanitation partner for the City of Farmers Branch. Your support helps us produce great events that are enjoyed by thousands.

Once again, thank you for your donation and continued support of the City of Farmers Branch.

Sincerely,

Bob Phelps Mayor